
GURUPURAB 

‘Kindness is a language that everyone can understand, even without words.’ 

 

To commemorate the auspicious occasion of Gurupurab, the birth anniversary of Guru 

Nanak Dev, the first Sikh Guru and the founder of Sikhism, a special assembly was 

presented by the students of Ravi House on 23rd November 2023. 

The assembly commenced with a meaningful thought encouraging everyone to 

embrace kindness and love. It was followed by a skit that gave an insight into the life 

and teachings of Guru Nanak Dev, highlighting the oneness of God, honest living and 

selfless service which are eternal virtues and core principles of all religions. The skit 

showcased Prabhat Pheris which are early morning processions that involve singing 

hymns, thus fostering a spiritual and communal atmosphere. The recital of the ‘Mool 

Mantra’ along with its meaning filled the air with a sense of peace and tranquility.  

The assembly culminated with the Headmistress, Ms. Laveena Hemrajani giving 

awards to the winners of various Inter and Intra School Competitions. She addressed 

the students and encouraged them to follow the path of universal brotherhood, 

simplicity and tolerance, which are timeless values.  


